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Dear Sirs 
I have been a resident in Whitstable all my life and have seen our somewhat shabby little town thrive and grow into 
a lovely place to live. Development has inevitably taken place and this has allowed so many more people to take 
advantage of this lovely area. There have been downsides, of course, most local young people find it almost 
impossible to get onto the property ladder- most of the new developments are still out of their reach. 
I really believe that as a town we have come to the point where we really can’t sustain any further large 
developments that eat up our countryside and put unbearable pressure on our infrastructure. I STRONGLY OBJECT 
to the proposed Brookland Farm Development- please do not allow a further 1,400 houses to be built. 
Yours faithfully 
Valerie Tilley 
Sent from my iPad 




